
Let’s enrich our wonderful “Two Schools, One Book” project by 
helping a third school in need! 

As we continue reading Masterpiece, we will be encouraging 
students to bring the gift of reading to students at another 

school.  We will collect gently used books from March 23-27.  If 
each Sherman student brings one book to donate, we will 

collect almost 500 books! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please donate your  

gently used children’s books  

to help support  

the school library and students at High Horizons 

and Multicultural Magnet Schools. 

 
All books appropriate for kindergarten through 

eighth grade students are welcome. 

 

Drop off books in the box  

outside the office  

from March 23-27, 2015. 
 


